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IPCC sends draft Synthesis Report to governments for comment 
 
GENEVA, 26 August – Authors of the Intergovernmental Report on Climate Change (IPCC) have 
finished drafting the Synthesis Report of the Fifth Assessment Report (AR5) and sent the draft to 
governments for comments on the text. 
 
The Synthesis Report is the final product of the Fifth Assessment cycle. It will integrate key 
messages from the three recent working group reports: the physical science basis (September 
2013), impacts, adaptation, and vulnerability (March 2014), and mitigation of climate change (April 
2014).  
 
“This Synthesis Report, integrating the findings of the three working group contributions to the 
IPCC’s Fifth Assessment Report and two special reports, will provide policymakers with a scientific 
foundation to tackle the challenge of climate change. It would help governments and other 
stakeholders work together at various levels, including a new international agreement to limit climate 
change,” said IPCC Chairman Rajendra K. Pachauri. 
 
The review period runs from 25 August to 10 October 2014. The comments received from 
governments will prepare the way for the meeting in Copenhagen on 27-31 October at which the 
IPCC will finalize the Synthesis Report. At that meeting the IPCC’s member governments will 
examine the report’s Summary for Policymakers line-by-line and the longer report section-by-section 
in a dialogue with the authors that have written the report. The report will be released at a press 
conference on 2 November. 
 
The IPCC received around 6,000 comments in the review of the first draft of the Synthesis Report 
held between 21 April and 13 June 2014. Besides government, experts from the scientific 
community were invited to take part in that review. According to the IPCC’s procedures, the authors 
of a report must respond to every comment received in the review process. To ensure transparency, 
all the comments and the responses from the authors will be published together with the drafts after 
the report is published. 
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Note for editors 
 
The IPCC provides governments with a clear view of the current state of knowledge about the 
science of climate change, its potential impacts, and options for adaptation and mitigation, through 
regular assessments of the most recent information published in scientific, technical and socio-
economic literature worldwide. IPCC assessments are policy-relevant, but not policy-prescriptive. 
 
 
For more information on the IPCC, go to: 
 
 www.ipcc.ch  
 
 
For more information on the Fifth Assessment Report, go to :  
 
http://www.ipcc.ch/activities/activities.shtml  
 
 
For more information on the IPCC review process go to:  
 
http://www.ipcc.ch/pdf/ipcc-principles/ipcc-principles-appendix-a-final.pdf  
 
 
For more information on the Synthesis Report go to: 
 
http://www.ipcc-syr.nl 
 


